
5th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Y5 Trip to Torquay Museum - Wednesday 8th November

This term we have been learning about the Ancient Egyptian civilization. We have been looking at the
structure of their society, daily life and the role of Pharaohs, the importance of the River Nile as well as
finding out about Canopic jars for our art project. We have a wonderful opportunity to go to Torquay
museum who, in addition to their usual exhibits, have a travelling Egyptian exhibition and are running an
Egyptian workshop.

The trip will take place within the normal school day on Wednesday 8th November. We plan to leave
school at 9.30am and will return in time for the end of the school day. We are asking parents for a
voluntary donation of £12.84 to cover the cost of this trip. Torquay Museum charges £8.00 per child and
the coach will cost £4.84 per child. Please note that no parent is asked to subsidise another child. Please
sign in to your ParentPay account and make payment.

The school will fund 50% of all children who are in receipt of free school meals (benefit related) therefore
children in receipt of free school meals need only pay £6.00.

This is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive enough contributions we will
have no alternative but to cancel the trip.

All visits are costed in advance and based on the total number of pupils due to attend and the relevant
travel. In the unfortunate situation that your child cannot attend on the day of the visit due to absence,
then regrettably the school is not in the position to offer any refund.

On the day of the trip the children will need to wear their school uniform and a coat. They will also need to
bring a drink and a packed lunch.

The kitchen can offer a free packed lunch to those in receipt of free school meals. If you would like to take
up this option please complete the attached form.

Please return the slip below and make payment by Friday 20th October 2023.

Please do contact us if you have any further queries.

With best wishes,

Miss Saunders
Year 5 Teacher
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OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Visit to Torquay Museum – Wednesday 8th November

Name of child……………………………………………………………………………………Class……5………………

Payment

▢ I have paid a voluntary donation of £12.84

▢ My child is entitled to free school meals and I have made a voluntary donation of at least 50% to the cost
of the trip-£6

Lunches - Only available for children entitled to free school meals

▢ I will provide a packed lunch for my child

▢ I would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch for my child and have completed and returned
the order form

Emergency Contact Number for the Day ……………………………………………………………………

Allergies/Medical conditions ……………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Signed…………………………………………………………… Date……………………………….
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